
00 Mr C E Godshalk 

Mr A 1 Sanford 
The A F Sanford Arboretum 
P.O. Box 797 
Knoxville Tenne11ee 

Dear Sir: 

June 17, 1930. 

Thi• will acknowledge receipt of your 
letter of June 10. 

The mat t er of bich you write ia a botanical 
one, and such thing• are handled at tpe Arboretum. We 
havo therefore aent a oopy of your l etter to oi r manager 
of the Arboretum, Mr O.E. Oodahalk, and either he or one 
of his aasistanta will communicate 1th you in due course. 

le note that you are. a subscriber to the 
publication, and appreciate that f ct. le hope that 
the bulletin• w111 be quite helpful to you in your 
arboretum undertaking. 

Thanking you for your l etter, we are 

Your• truly, 

Secretary to Founder 
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